FHYC Shakedown/Wine Tasting Cruise 2022
May 20 — 22, 2022

This Shakedown is the first cruising event of the year for the Fairfield Harbor Yacht Club.
Shakedown is the opportunity to test the systems on our boats to be sure everything is working
right before heading out on longer cruises. So, on Friday, May 20, we will head to the Oriental
Marina for the weekend. The Marina doubles as an Inn, so those wanting to attend the festivities
by land yacht are eagerly welcomed. Oriental is a wonderful town to wander around beginning
with breakfast at The Beane (coffee!), then shopping or exploring the Oriental Brew House to
sample various craft beers. For those wanting to cool off, the Marina has a pool and Tiki bar.

Planned Events

* Friday, May 20
o Splash / Nautical Trivia
o Pot Luck Dinner
 Saturday, May 21
o Splash / Wine Tasting
o Dinner at the Toucan

The Wine Tasting Contest, or should we say ‘guessing’, is back. Several varieties of wine will be
sampled. Nautical Trivia was introduced by Phil and Linda Katz last year and was a hit. It's certainly

easier than the wine tasting guess-a-thon, and just as fun. First prize per contest wins a bottle of
wine.

We need information from cruisers who are planning to attend the cruise by boat so slip
reservations can be procured. Please respond no later than March 31.

Boat Name:
Power or Sail:
Captain & Crew:
Draft:

Length:

Beam:

If attending by land yacht, please contact the Inn for reservations, and if you are attending the
Friday Potluck, and/or the Saturday Contests/Dinner. Please respond by April 15.

Names of Party:

Nights: O Friday O Saturday O Friday and Saturday

Please email information requested (or any questions) to jon.bendicksen22@gmail.com.

Details on the Saturday Dinner, and Captains Meeting will be communicated shortly.
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